
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To 
Professional Psychotherapeutic  
League of Russia  
2oy Avtozavodskiy proezd, h. 4, office 36     
115280  Moscow 
RUSSIA         

Vienna, October 28th, 2019 
 
 
 
 

Successful NAO re-accreditation for further 7 years 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
In the NUOC meeting in Lisbon (Portugal) on October 17th, 2019, the NAO re-application 
committee recommended the re-accreditation of the Professional Psychotherapeutic  
League of Russia (PPL) and the NUOC voted unanimously for a successful re-accreditation of 
 

PPL 
Professional Psychotherapeutic League of Russia  

 
as Russian NAO for further 7 years.  
 
This NAO re-accreditation of PPL was confirmed and ratified by the EAP Board on October 
19th, 2019.  
 
Next re-accreditation will be due in 7 years, more precisely in 2026. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Prof. Eugenijus Laurinaitis 
General Secretary of the EAP 
 


